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About  ATAF 

The African Tax Administration Forum (ATAF) is an organisation 
which was established by African revenue authorities in 2009, 
in order to improve the performance of tax administrations 
in Africa. The tax administrations of 40 countries in Africa 
are members of ATAF, i.e., 74 percent of tax administrations 
on the continent, making it the premier body on tax matters 
on the continent. Two countries, Mali, and Somalia were the 
latest to join the organisation in 2020. ATAF believes that 
better tax administration will enhance economic growth, 
increase accountability of the state to its citizens, and more 
effectively mobilise domestic resources. Now in its 12th year 
of existence, ATAF has positioned itself as Africa’s homegrown 
solution to improving revenue collection, advancing the role 
of taxation in governance and state-building and providing a 
voice for the continent on international tax issues. The ATAF 
Secretariat extends its gratitude to all member states for their 
continued support, the data, and resources provided that 
underpin ATAF’s publications. The support of ATAF members, 
development partners and donors also play a key role in the 
success of ATAF’s development as a significant platform for 
Africa on tax matters, with continued technical and financial 
support since its inception in 2009.


